
 

  

NEPAL EARTHQUAKE RELIEF 

AN APPEAL 
Dear All, 

 

Hope you are aware of 25th April’s disaster of Nepal. In the wake of the recent 

devastation, death and suffering caused by the Earthquake in Nepal, Ramakrishna 

Ashram Nepal has started relief operations amongst the thousands of earthquake 

victims.  

 

The relief operation is still continuing and steps have already been taken to distribute 

cooked foods, dry foods, common medicine, tarpaulin sheets for rain and night shelter 

and clothing/blankets amongst the victims. Vivekananda Human Centre has already 

started work with Revered Swami Gaurangananda, Head of Ramakrishna Ashram, 

Nepal to help him to continue relief works. 

 

Vivekananda Human Centre UK would like to appeal to all to contribute generously 

towards this noble endeavour and help to alleviate the suffering faced by hundreds of 

thousands of people affected by this natural disaster. You can donate directly to 

Ramakrishna Ashram, Nepal or Vivekananda Human Centre, UK. 

 

All donations received by Vivekananda Human Centre UK will be handed over to 

Ramakrishna Ashram, Nepal to ensure that all monies sent are spent directly for the 

victims of this Earthquake.  

 

Please contact us by email info@vivekanandacentre.com if you would like to make a 

donation for this great cause. 

 

Many Thanks. 

 

Yours in Service 

 

Ram Chandra Saha 

Director 

 

“Serve as worship of the Lord Himself in the poor, the miserable, the 

weak” - Swami Vivekananda 
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